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Mr. Owen,   
 
I recommend the following educators be given an additional year on their current one-year TERM contract  
extending through the 2013 - 2014 school year: 

 Judy Kutin Pre-Kinder Jan Littlejohn Kinder 
 Kay Sanders Kinder Vivian Johnson Kinder 
 Diane Morgan 1st Grade Whitney Wilburn 1st Grade  
 Marjorie Silvers 1st Grade Joi McMurray 2nd Grade 
 Donna Strange 2nd Grade Shirley Armbruster 2nd Grade 
 Sue Waugh 2nd Grade Patricia Darnall 3rd Grade 
 Keri Melban 3rd Grade Alicia Smith 3rd Grade 
 Shelly Nebhut 3rd Grade Alicia Hughes 4th Grade 
 Cindy Wilson 4th Grade Michael McPherson 4th Grade 
 Nicole Stevenson 4th Grade Beverly Harris 4th Grade 
 Reagan Meadows SpEd – CM / Diag Jo Gonzalez SpEd - Resource 
 Kim Cobos SpEd – PPCD Brandi Arbuthnot Reading Intervention 
 Misty Dawson Reading Intervention Shay Madison Dyslexia Therapy 
 Cecilia Butler Speech Therapist Brenda Goodwin Librarian 
 Beth Ledoux Physical Education 
 
I recommend the following educators be given a one-year PROBATIONARY contract extending through the  
2013 – 2014 school year: 

 Joanna Foster Pre-Kinder Ashley Wingate Kinder 
 Chante Ochoa Kinder Kristina Willis Kinder 
 Katie Snyder 1st Grade Tiffany Lacy 2nd Grade 
 Laura Hendrickson Music  
 
I recommend the following educator be given an additional year on her current two-year TERM contract  
extending through the 2014 - 2015 school year:  

 Robin Wood Diagnostician 
 
I recommend the following educator be given a two-year counselor’s TERM contract extending through the  
2014 - 2015 school year: 

 Melissa Suttle Counselor 
 
 
Each of the educators listed above are subject to assignment and/or reassignment. 
 
 
Richard Kelley, Principal 


